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From: Dan Casey

Sent:  Monday, June 04, 2607 2:39 PM

To: Leanne Scott

Subject: Maple Mold Technologies Council Item

Leanne,

Maple Mold Technologies has expressed a willingness to have its request for a Tool & Die Recovery Zone heard
at Council's Workshop on June 20. 1 am requesting that this item be puiled off of the June 6th City Council
Workshop and rescheduled for June 20th. Please contact me if this is not possible.

Dan Casey

Manager of Economic Development
City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Dr.

Rochester Hills, MI 48308

(248) 841-2577

6/6/2007



